
Lyerly School cares
about mental health and
preventing suicide,  and

we are committed to
helping our parents

increase their awareness
of risk

factors displayed by
students and others .  

In recognition of National
Suicide Prevention Month

in September, LES is
hosting an important
parent information

meeting on Thursday,
October 8, in the LES
media center at 5:00. 
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